


 

 

made by Mr. Cheitlin, seconded by Mr. Emmons, to encourage the Town Administrator to 
participate in preparation of a regional safety action plan, should the Cape Cod Commission 
obtain funding for such a plan and the town has time and resources adequate for such purpose. 
The motion passed unanimously, 6-0.  

Discussion of committee vacancy and meeting locations: Mr. Slade has been, as expected, 
appointed to serve as an “at large” member of the committee. There is still a vacancy for a school 
liaison member of the committee. Mr. McPherson has a candidate in mind and invited other 
suggestions from committee members. Meetings of the committee will, to the extent possible, 
continue to be held in locations that permit the hybrid option of in person and remote 
appearances. 

Future meeting dates: The committee’s next meeting is scheduled for September 14, at 6:00 p.m. 
at a location TBD. 

Adjourn: Motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Emmons, seconded by Mr. Slade. The motion 
passed unanimously, 6-0, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Ken Cheitlin, Clerk 

 

These Minutes were approved by a 6-0 vote of the members on September 28, 2022. 
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